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Upcoming works (December 2021 to January 2022) 

 
 
Please be informed of the preliminary schedule of upcoming works at Pokfield Road / the 
Pokfulam Road site, for reference: 
 

- Utility diversion works (to be completed by end of January 2022) 
- Works at vehicular drum ramp (tennis court area next to Flora Ho Sports Centre) 

 Pile installation (to be completed by mid-December 2021) 
 Grout curtain works after pipe pile installation (to be completed by end of 

December 2021) 
 Pumping test after grout curtain works (to be completed by end of January 

2022) 
- Tree removal works 

 To facilitate construction works and enhance slope stability, HKU 
commissioned a professional consultant to conduct a tree survey within the 
site and submitted a tree retention, removal and compensation proposal to 
the Lands Department (LandsD). 

 Out of approximately 400 trees on the site, about 360 of them will be 
removed as approved by LandsD. These trees are predominantly located on 
slopes and do not fall within valuable species. The expert evaluation 
confirmed their poor condition and hence considered them unsuitable for 
transplantation. 

 HKU will commence tree removal works in December 2021 and implement 
compensatory planting within the Pokfield Campus upon completion. These 
will be located at-grade, roof level and slopes of less than 35 degrees. 
Landscaping will be provided on campus to create more green space. 

 
Note: completion date of the above works is for reference and subject to progress updates. 
 
Noise barrier and dust mitigation measures will be provided during the works to minimise 
the disturbance to the surrounding neighbourhood. We apologise for any inconvenience 
caused and thank you for your understanding. 
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